
Welcome to EYFS
Ladybird Class



Introducing the Staff

Teacher

Miss Downing 

Teaching Support

Mrs Page
Mrs Whelan



Contacting Class Teachers
There are several ways to contact us:

1) Emailvia the school website - FAO class teacherõs name. 
They will forward it in the morning.

2) A quick note left at the office or with your child is 
probably the quickest!

3) After school when the majority of the children have left. 
Thursdayõs we have staff meetings!

5) Class Dojo private messages ðwe will reply within 48 
hours.



Our topics this year:
ÅAutumn

ÅWinter

ÅSpring

ÅSummer



Break times

Please remember to bring coats on colder days and 
hats on hotter days.

We will be using our outdoor classroom in both rain 
and shine so please provide appropriate waterproof 

clothing all year round (wellies and a raincoat). 

Morning break 10:30 ð10:45 (fresh fruit supplied)

Lunch 12:00 ð12:45

Afternoon Break 13:45 ð14:00



PEDays

Monday ðIndoor PE ðGymnastics or Dance.

FridayðOutdoor PE ðMulti sports or football.

We will be doing swimming in the Summer Term.

All children must have a PE kit for PE lessons, which 
is named and kept in a bag at school (it can be 
taken home half termly for a wash).



PE 
Kit

House coloured t-shirt

GBA shorts or blue/black shorts

Bare feet for indoor P.E and trainers for outdoor P.E.

A spare sweat-shirt / jogging bottoms (We nearly always go outside in the winter months)

Swimming
Girls ða one-piece swimming costume

Boys ðswimming trunks (not shorts ðair pockets and excess material cause buoyancy problems!)

A swimming hat ðAll long hair should be tied up before school, as it makes it easier to get these on. Please teach 
your child to put their hat on independently.

Tights are best avoided on swimming days as they are tricky to put on when legs are damp.

Earrings must be removed by the child themselves (after 6 weeks)

General P.E rules
All long hair must be tied back. 

No jewellery of any kind should be worn in case it gets broken.

Earrings must be removed before any PE lesson. Please teach your child to remove them themselves. 
Alternatively, donõt wear them on a PE day!

If your child is unable to do PE or swimming because of an injury they must have a note from a parent to explain 
the reason on the day of the lesson.



What do bring to school 
each day

Your child needs to bring in their book bag with their 
reading book and reading journal in each day. 

Your child must have a water bottle. They are allowed to 
have a drink from their water bottle throughout ôbusy 
learningõ in the classroom and at lunch and break times. 

Their P.E kit can be bought in once at the beginning of 
term and should be left on their peg until the end of term.



Lost Property

Please name EVERYTHING ðCheck ½ way through the 
term to ensure the name is still visible, and has not 
washed off / fallen off.

Any named lost property will be returned to the owner 
where possible. 

At the end of the term we will send home a dojo post 
with lost items for you to claim anything unnamed 
back. 



Homework
Home learning projects

Weekly recap 

Sometimes it will be 

necessary for us to 

send a concept we 

have learnt home to be 

revised e.g. a particular 

sound. 

Homework folder



Splash learn
ÅAs part of the homework I may 
set numeracy tasks on ôsplash 
learnõ. When the children 
complete these their profile 
will be updated it and I will be 
able to see how well they 
accessed the task. 

ÅYou will receive a letter with 
how to activate your childõs 
splash learn account. 



Reading
To make the best progress, your child should read daily at 

home. Please ensure the reading record book is signed 

when your child has read.

You will be informed which day your child 

changes their books (both a book from 

our class library as well as a book for 

them to read).



Reward Systems

Class Dojo points

Children have the opportunity to earn 
Class Dojo points through positive 
behaviour and through making good 
choices.

Postcards

Children have the opportunity to earn 
postcards to congratulate them on going 
above and beyond. 

Stars of the week

3 children will receive the star of the week 
certificates for being ready, respectful and 
responsible. 



Doug the dinosaur
If your child receives the responsible star of the week it means they can take 

home Doug our class dinosaur home for the weekend. You can then write about 
your weekend with Doug in the diary, adding in some drawings or photos of you 
together. We then read this diary together in class and share stories of our times 

with Doug. 


